
 

 

The programs and services of the City of Burlington are accessible to people with disabilities. 
Individuals who require special arrangements to participate are encouraged to contact the Zoning Division at least 72 hours in advance 

so that proper accommodations can be arranged. For information call 865-7188 (TTY users: 865-7142). 
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BURLINGTON DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 
Tuesday, April 20, 2021, 5:00 PM 

REMOTE MEETING 
 
 
 
 
This meeting of the Development Review Board has been cancelled.  The next regularly 
scheduled meeting is May 4, 2021.   
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